
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – October 18, 2019 

 
College Application Week​|Next week is College Application Week where seniors across North Carolina 
can apply to select colleges for free! Seniors, visit Student Services to learn more about which colleges are 
participating! 
 
College Application Week Spirit Week​|Students and staff are encouraged to show your college spirit 
each day next week. Monday is "Major Monday." come to school dressed like your future college major or 
dream career. Students who participate can visit Student Services to enter a raffle for a Chick-Fil-A gift 
card! 
 
Title 1 Parent Night​|On Thursday, October 24 at 6 p.m. we will be hosting a Title 1 parent meeting that 
will share information about Title 1 programs and upcoming family workshops to help families in need of 
additional assistance/supports. See Ms. Kent in the Main Office for more details! 
 
Chess Club​|If you have an interest in playing or learning to play chess, See Mr. Price for a pass for 
Friday's meeting room 144 (Last 30 minutes of 4th period). 
 
ASVAB​|Our Fall Session of the ASVAB will be offered to 10th-12th graders on Tuesday November 19th 
during 1st and 2nd blocks. Students may begin signing up on November 1st in the Media Center, Student 
Services or Mrs. Coble's office door 2223. 
 
North Carolina School of Science and Math visit​|Are you a 10th grader interested in applying to the 
North Carolina School of Science and Math? On Tuesday, October 22nd a representative from NCSSM 
will be visiting East Wake. 10th grade students who are interested in applying to this unique North 
Carolina high school are encouraged to sign up for the visit. Sign up in Student Services by Friday, October 
18th! 
 
Noche de padres Latino (Latino Parent Night)​| On Monday, October 21st, at 6pm, we are hosting 
Latino Parent Night in the media center. Families are invited to learn about health, financial and 
educational resources. We will be sharing information about Title 1 programs and upcoming family 
workshops to help families in need. Free dinner will be provided! Please visit the school website to RSVP! 
El lunes 21 de octubre, a las 6 de la tarde, Tendremos una Noche de Padres Latinos en la biblioteca de 
nuestra escuela. Las familias están invitadas a aprender sobre salud, recursos financieros y educativos. 
Compartiremos información sobre los programas de Título 1 y los próximos talleres familiares para ayudar 
a las familias en necesidad. ¡Se proporcionará una cena gratis! ¡Visite el sitio web de la escuela para 
confirmar su asistencia! 
 
Senior Parent Night/Senior Planning Meeting​| Senior Parent Night & the Senior Planning Meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd at 6:00pm. Topics about options after high school and the planning 
of Senior year events will take place. Dinner will be provided! 


